POLICY STATEMENT APPROVED



PROCEDURE FOR CHANGE IN DEGREE TERMINOLOGY

Any change in degree terminology will follow the same procedures or steps as the request for new degrees and/or options and will be in accord with the channels established by Curriculum Bulletin #7. The channels are as follows:

Department request for change of degree terminology.

- To the School. The School Dean must certify that either there is no conflict with any department within his school or with another school, or that correspondence dealing with the resolution of any conflict is attached.
- To the appropriate Council: the PEP Council for baccalaureate degrees, the Graduate Council for master's degrees. The concerned Council will consider jointly with the Financial Affairs Council if the actual cost of the program is in question.
- To the Academic Senate if approved. To the School if disapproved with whatever reasons.
- To the Vice President for Academic Affairs and the Executive Dean Planning.

To the Chancellor's Office - Office of Academic Planning.

Distributed to the Academic Senate January 14, 1972 and February 11, 1972. Deemed Approved by the Academic Senate February 11, 1972.

Approved by the President of the College March 9, 1972.